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February 18, 2009

Mr. Joe Schaffer

Interim Dean and CEO

Montana State University-Great Falls College of Technology
2100 16™ Avenue South

Great Falls, MT 59405-4909

Dear Dean Schaffer:

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to inform you that
the progress report submitted by Montana State University-Great Falls College of Technology was
accepted. The Commission was satisfied that progress had been made regarding Recommendation 1 of
the Spring 2007 Focused Interim Evaluation Report. This matter was the subject of Commission
correspondence dated July 30, 2007.

The Commission determined that Recommendation 1 of the Spring 2007 Focused Interim Evaluation
Report now substantially meets the Commission’s criteria for accreditation.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincegely,
%?e o

Sandra
President

Best wishes for a rewarding year.

SEE:mf

cc:  Dr. Heidi Pasek, Associate Dean and Chief Academic Officer




